Deborah Neuser

From:

Kathleen McDaniel

Sent:

Friday, July 07, 2017 3:57 PM

To:

Deborah Neuser

Subject:

FW: licenses approved at last night's Council

You had asked if I would be issuing an opinion. Do you need something beyond this?

From: Deborah Neuser

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 9:24 AM

To: Kathleen McDaniel

Subject: RE: licenses approved at last night's Council

perfect

From: Kathleen McDaniel

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 9:23 AM **To:** Justin Nickels; Deborah Neuser

Subject: licenses approved at last night's Council

Does this look good to both of you before I send it out?

Council,

Last night at the Council meeting you voted 7-0-1 to approve liquor licenses for a number of local businesses. These businesses hold current licenses which expire June 30. After you voted, I discovered that the licenses had not been put on the agenda due to an inadvertent error in the Clerk's office. Licenses must be applied for 15 days before the Council meeting and published in the newspaper. Although these licenses were not published on the agenda, they were published in the newspaper pursuant to the liquor licensing requirements. If the Clerk were to hold the licenses, the businesses would not be able to sell alcohol from July 1 – July 19. To avoid causing economic harm to a number of our local businesses, the Clerk will still issue the licenses, and Council will vote upon them again in July.

Please contact me or City Clerk Deborah Neuser if you have any questions. To avoid creating a walking quorum, please do not reply all to this email.

Kathleen M. McDaniel
Manitowoc City Attorney
900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920) 686-6990 | kmcdaniel@manitowoc.org